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GOVERNMENT RESPONSE 

The Government welcomes the Senate Committee's report on "The Effect of Pricing 
and Slot Management Arrangements at Kingsford Smith Airport On Regional Airlines 
and Communif es." Government responses to ihe specific recommendations of the 
Committee are as follows. 

Recommendation: The Commonwealth closely monitor movements of slots within 
and out of the pool of slots "ring fenced" for regional airlines; including periodic 
examination of the reasons for movement and any evidence that the distribution of 
slots is being manipulated by operators to the detriment of services to regional 
communities. The Minister and Slot Manager should take steps to address any trend 
toward reduction in regional access to slots, particularly peak time and shoulder slots, 
at KSA. 

Res~onse:  To date there is no evidence that the distribution of slots is being 
manipulated by operators to the detriment of services to regional communities. The 
distribution of slots will continue to be monitored by the Government in consultation 
with the Slot Manager. 

Recommendation: 'The Commonwealth consider rural and regional community 
representation on the Sydney Airport Coordination Committee. 

Response: The Sydney Airport Coordination Committee oversights administrative 
processes such as how a slot application is made, when applications need to be 
lodged, what information should be supplied to the slot manager etc. Nearly all these 
processes relate to mdustry technical requirements. 

The Slot Manager undertakes the actual slot allocation in accordance with 
predetermined priorities under the Slot Management Scheme (a Disallowable 
Instrumenti. 

Rather than add representation to a Committee which has a technical airline industry 
focus, the Minister for Transport and Regional Services will consult with 
representatives of local communities on any changes to priorities for the allocation of 
slots for regional services. 






